
Reproductive Health Care Follow-Up 

Questions 

Dear [Patient's Name], 

We hope this message finds you well. As part of your ongoing reproductive health care, we 

would like to follow up with you on your recent visit. Please take a moment to answer the 

following questions: 

Follow-Up Questions: 

1. Have you experienced any new symptoms since your last appointment? 

2. How would you describe your overall health and well-being? 

3. Have you had any changes in your menstrual cycle or reproductive health? 

4. Are you currently taking any medications or supplements? If so, please list them. 

5. Do you have any concerns or questions regarding your reproductive health? 

Your responses will help us provide you with the best possible care. Please reply to this email or 

call our office at [Office Phone Number] at your earliest convenience. 

Thank you for your attention to these questions. We look forward to hearing from you soon. 

Sincerely, 

[Your Name] 

[Your Title] 

[Healthcare Provider's Name] 


